2018 Annual Spring Hill All-School Reunion and Scholarship Fund Raiser

Dear Fellow Alumni:

We are writing to you on behalf of the annual Spring Hill High all school Reunion and Scholarship Fund Raiser scheduled for June 9, 2018. Our goal every year is have an all school reunion for everyone to reconnect with old school mates and enjoy the camaraderie of our fellow Spring Hill alumni. Our goal is to present two \$500 scholarships to deserving Spring Hill Seniors to help towards their higher education.

While we did do ok financially last year, but we still need your help. This is our primary way of raising funds for the alumni and scholarships. Normally we receive a few hundred dollars from our annual mailing and then at the afternoon session we ask for donations and receive some assistance there as well.. We also raise some funds at the annual Alumni dance on Saturday night. Luckily, last year turned out ok, with good attendance, and we had several people step up with donations and were able to present 2 students with \$500 scholarships. Would you please consider a donation to help keep the SHHS Alumni Association financially stable and help us in awarding 2 deserving students a scholarship?

Without your generous donations we may not able to fulfill our goals. The alumni association does have some expenses every year like the cost of printing/postage. This is being donated again this year by Gregg Hall '78 Spring Hill alumni. The website is donated and paid for every year by a Spring Hill alumni as well. Almost everything is donated so the funds that we do receive can go directly to our High School Seniors.

So please consider any donation that you can afford as it a great investment in our community and has been such a wonderful place to grow up and make lifelong friends.

An easy way to donate: log on to Paypal and enter email springhillalumni@gmail.com to make donations

Thank you for taking the time to consider our request. If you have any questions or need further information, please feel free to contact Larry Medlin @ 913-710-7533 or by email to springhillalumni@gmail.com or Dale Stiles @ 913-579-6842 or by email prairiephantom@hotmail.com.

(cut along this line and mail back with check attached) Spring Alumni Association, PO Box 142, Spring Hill KS 66083		
Phone: Home:	Cell:	
Year Graduated:	Email:	
Donations for: Scholarship	Postage In memory of:	
Donation:\$25\$50	\$100\$200Other	
Total Donation amount:		

2018 Annual Spring Hill High School Reunion/Dance and Scholarship Fund Raiser

Saturday, June 9, 2018 Spring Hill Community Center 613 S Race Street, Spring Hill Kansas

The Spring Hill High School Alumni Association invites you to the annual all-school reunion. This year's celebration includes:

2:00-5:00 P.M. Social Time/Meeting:

- Bring Yearbooks, Newspaper Articles, etc. to share.
- Visit with your classmates and enjoy complimentary refreshments.
- Presentation of scholarship to a Spring Hill student.
- Short business meeting around 4:00pm.

6:00 P.M. until ? Friends of Spring Hill and Alumni sponsored

event and Dance will be at– THE SPRING HILL COMMUNITY CENTER located at 613 S Race Street, Spring Hill Kansas (old county line road east off of 169 Highway). The RRED Band will entertain us starting at <u>8:00pm until 11:00pm</u> with some great music. Admission fee will be <u>\$10.00 per person</u>, BYOB for your total enjoyment for the evening. This will be a great event open to the public and everybody should come ready to see old class mates and friends and ready to party.

<u>Donations are used to help pay expenses</u> related to the annual alumni event as well as to help fund scholarships. We greatly appreciate all those who have donated in the past and <u>really need donations</u> this year to help fund these endeavors, (fill out form on back side) donations can be mailed to:

Spring Hill Alumni Association

PO Box 142,

Spring Hill, KS 66083-9156

Internet LINKS for more information can be found here <u>www.springhillalumni.com</u> and here <u>Friends of Spring Hill</u> on Facebook page or <u>you know you grew up in Spring Hill, KS when....</u> on Facebook.

<u>Link for donations or purchase dance tickets online</u>: log on to your Paypal account, click send or request money, click send money and enter email springhillalumni@gmail.com to pay and/or make donations

For further information please contact Larry Medlin at 913-710-7533 or larrymedlin50@gmail.com or Dale Stiles at 913-579-6842 or prairiephantom@hotmail.com.

or springhillalumni@gmail.com

Softball Tournament will be June 9 9:00 am until ? contact

sbkice@gmail.com

Spring Hill Alumni Association



Built 1937



Built 1926

Demolished 2011

Demolished 1995

We are pleased to announce the following opportunity for those interested in bricks from the old schools:

For every \$20 donation you will get one old brick from the old Spring Hill Grade or High School
which ever you prefer with letter of authenticity (must be present to receive).

(cut along this line and mail back with check attached) Spring Alumni Association, PO Box 142, Spring Hill KS 66083

RSVP and/or Donation and/or Order Brick Form and/or Pay for Dance Tickets

Name: ______

Other Person Attending: ______

Address: _____

Phone: Home: ______ Cell: _____

Year Graduated: ______ Email: _____

Donations for: ___ Scholarship ___ Postage ___ Grade or High School Brick(s)

____ Dance Tickets (\$10.00 each)

Total Donation amount: ______

GET YOUR ORIGINAL SENIOR PICTURES AND NEGATIVES

Once in a lifetime opportunity! Get them now or soon they will be destroyed!

RENNETT STUDIO PHOTOGRAPHY HAS BEEN TAKING SENIOR PORTRAITS SINCE 1937 BUT THEY ARE CLOSING THE DOORS AND ALL PICTURES AND NEGATIVES WILL HAVE TO BE DESTROYED SOON.

Individuals can purchase their family's pictures and many orders have large prints along with wallets, proofs, and negatives included. No order is more than \$25.00 but can be as little as \$5 depending on what remains in their orders. Copyright releases will be included so more prints can be made at a location of your choice. Color pictures may have faded but new fresh prints can be made with these negatives. We will gladly ship to your location. (Postage charges accordingly)

For information contact: Ren-nett Studio P.O.Box 466 Ft. Scott, Ks. 66701 or call Liz at 620-224-6188.

Spring Hill High School Seniors had their pictures taken with Rennett for 25 years. (1967 to 1995 senior classes)

Other schools in the area that were also taken: Louisburg, Paola, Osawatomie, LaCygne, Drexel, Pleasant Ridge among a few so pas the word on to other friends in other towns!